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Docket No. 50-346

License No. iPF-3 "[["
_

Serial No. 8i9 "'S'259-522

December 6, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mt. Denton:

Enclosed are five (5) copics of a proposed revision to the currently
approved and effective " Industrial Security Plan," AD 1808.00, for the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 1.

This revision proposes that the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit
No. 1 " Industrial Security Plan" AD 1808.00 be revised to reflect the
changes attached. The attached includes the proposed changes and their
safety evaluation. These changes have been determined not to decrease the
effectiveness of the currently approved security plan and continues to
meet the security requirements that assure the health and safety of the
public. These changes are submitted for your review and approval in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p). The proposed implementation date for
these changes is January 31, 1983.

Application is being made to withhold the enclosed information from
public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21. The attached contains
Safeguards Information.
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! Very truly yours,
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RPC:ARS:lah
attacheents

cc: Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional Director
Region III
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DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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| Attachment Contains Safeguards Information
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